
This FFPS Advisory Committee meeting included updates from all
subcommittees and focused discussions on cross-system

collaboration, CQI planning, and integration of CalAIM supports
into the FFPS framework. Members voted and approved the 

FFPS Implementation Brief.

The Committee reviewed the draft FFPS Continuous Quality
Improvement (CQI) Plan, which outlines five key recommendations

to strengthen statewide implementation, including governance,
data infrastructure, and equity. Members were invited to provide
final feedback ahead of its release. Additionally, updates to the
FFPS Implementation Brief were reviewed, offering feedback on
topics such as candidacy determination, safety monitoring, and

service coordination. Suggestions included adding case examples,
fiscal guidance, and an executive summary to support clarity and

usability across counties. We’re also pleased to share that two
committee vacancies have been filled, representing academia &

research and in-home parenting CBOs.

WHAT’S NEXT?

The FFPS Advisory Committee meets next on June 20, 2025. 
The Committee will continue advancing statewide 

implementation efforts. Some topics the Committee 
anticipates exploring include:

Operationalizing the CQI Plan
Further development of the Family Well-Being Plan
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